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NBL-ORLANDO FLORIDA PARENTS COUNCIL
ORLANDO FAIRGROUNDS BMX #414
231 East Lakeshore Boulevard
Kissimmee, Florida 34744
407-873-0399

August 7, 2000

Comelco, Inc.

Attn: Jesse Gonzalez

410 North Street

Unit 130

Longweod, Florida 32750

Re: Orange County BMX Track

Dear Jesse:

NBL-Orlando Florida Parents Council is a 501-3C Not for Profit Organization

# 59-2890-443 and wishes to acknowledge that Comelco, Inc. provided and
donated both Iabor and material for the completion of the electrical work at the
Orange County BMX Track project in the amount of $6,500.00.

We wish to thank Comelco, Inc. and Jesse Gonzalez for his participation on this
successful project.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jim Szasz
President



